PRIMET PRIMARY SCHOOL

Tatton Street, Colne. BB8 8JE Telephone: 01282 864607 www.primet.lancs.sch.uk



4th October 2021

Dear Parent or Carer,

Infant School Meal - Thursday 7th October 2021



We will be serving a special Fish Fingers or Pizza meal to all infant children on Thursday 7th October 2021 and are keen for all children to be involved.

If your child usually has a packed lunch, this is an excellent opportunity for them try school meals, and for you to take advantage of the fact that, currently, all children in Reception, Y1 and Y2 receive school meals free of charge.

The menu on Thursday will be as follows:-

- Margherita Pizza or Fish Fingers
- Crunchy Salad
- Chocolate cookie
- Water or milk

If you would prefer your child not to have the school dinner, please let the school office know. Alternatively, if you are unsure whether they will like the school meal, you can send in a packed lunch as well. You child will then be offered the choice of either.

For further information or any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch with the school office

Mrs L Witts

School Business Manager